
A CALL FOR MYROFORES 

Our God Almighty established the position of women in the world by appointing 
The Virgin Mary to carry and care for His only begotten Son.  Our Lord Jesus 
Christ followed this by holding His Mother and other women around Him in high 
esteem. It was these women, who today we call Myrofores that first received the 
Good News of the Resurrection and carried it to the rest of the disciples and the 
whole world. 

The young ladies of our Church have commemorated the role of the Myrofores 
during the Paschal services. We all have observed their serious and dedicated 
way of performing this blessed mission and we are extremely proud of 
them. They continue to serve our Lord throughout the year by helping the 
Church Board in the Narthex and around the church during The Divine Liturgy 
on Sundays and other Feast days. 
 
All girls ages 11-18 are invited to register to serve as Myrofores during the 2023-
2024 church year. If you are interested, please fill out the form below and return 
it to your church schoolteacher. 

General duties include: Welcome parishioners into the church, hand out 
bulletins, help parishioners with the candles, assist at the Pangari, pass the 
collection tray, if asked, assist with the Kolyva after Liturgy.  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - -Cut along line and return bottom portion to your teacher- - - - - - - - - - 

2023-2024 Myrofores Registration Form 

PRINT CLEARLY PLEASE!!! 

Name:______________________________________________ Grade:_______ Age:________ 

Parent Name:_________________________________________________________________  

Address:_____________________________________________________________________  

Telephone:___________________________________________________________________  

Email:_______________________________________________________________________  

Please note that Myrofores are expected to be active in the Church School program and will 
serve at divine services on a 3 – 4 week rotation schedule. This schedule includes Sunday 
mornings throughout the year and at special services during the various Lenten seasons. If 
you have any questions, please contact Stephanie Brown at 978-595-8614 or email at 
sbrown888@verizon.net. 


